Senate Bill 2828

Gov. Lingle has done a noble act by declaring the homeless situation an
emergency. The legislature is playing pure politics by trying to limit her
ability to do this. The excuse that the homeless have always been here is a
poor one. Why haven't the legislature recognized this as an emergency?
They should have. Kudos to Gov. Lingle for taking this issue and doing
something about it. The legislature should be applauding her instead of try to
limit her powers. It is about time that they put aside Party politics and
support the efforts in trying to house the homeless.

sincerely,

Fr. Paul Minchak
Administrator of Resurrection of the Lord Catholic Church in
Waipio (Waipahu).



